
 

 

 

 

 

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tingha Public School Tinny’s News 
‘Learning from the past - Valuing the present - Creating the future’  

54 Ruby Street  Tingha  NSW  2369    Ph: 67 233 437 

Email: tingha-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

We’re on the  Web! 

www.tingha-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  &  on Facebook  -  Tinny Times 

Every minute of every day counts 

 

Totally Proud & Strong 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 
 

 
18/9 - Hearing Review 
19/9 - Fluoride Varnish application 
21/9 - Regional Athletics 
25/9 - Small Schools Hockey, Cricket and                    
              Touch Football Gala Day 
27/9 - Whole School Cultural Excursion to  
              Stone Woman 
28/9 - Last day of Term 3 

Week 8 Term 3 

10th September 2018 

Attendance 
If your child is away from school we will send you a text message 
from 0419 942 583. This number is for text messages only. We 
would appreciate if you could respond to the message as soon as 
possible, either by text or by ringing the school on 67 233 437. 

Award Winners 

Congratulations to all the following students for 

receiving assembly awards on Friday:  

 

PBL                                          Merit 

Awen Paxton                            Olivia Wiedemann 

Ethan Kennedy                         Amiliah Campbell 

Lailah Campbell                        Caleb Morrison 

 

Student of the Week 

Jaymie Wilson-Jacobsen 

 

Infants PBL Bear                       Primary PBL Bear 

        Nevaeh Boota                           Javontae Gordon 

PBL Award Winners 
PBL Bear Winners 

Tingha has combined with Bundarra and Inverell 
to form an AECG. Parents are invited to become 
members. For more information please contact 
Preston Connors at the school on 67 233 437. 
The next AECG Meeting is this Friday at 4pm in 
the Armajun Training Room. 

Merit Award Winners 



Principal’s Report 
Culture of Success 

At Tingha Public School we pride ourselves on working with the community to provide a quality education for our 

students. We are committed to positively influencing every student’s life. Regular attendance and displaying the school’s 

Positive Behaviour for Learning values (Proud, Strong, Safe and Respectful) allows students to make educational gains and 

contribute to our “successful school culture”. We love sharing the great news that is happening in our beautiful school and 

appreciate those that celebrate the successes with us. We are well aware that we need to work with our community to 

support our students as ‘it takes a village to raise a child.’ Please if there are any school related concerns you wish to discuss 

please know my door is always open. 

High expectations for learning 

Every day high expectations are set for student achievement. Our school aims to provide all students with a nurturing and 

inclusive learning environment which allows student to achieve their potential.  I have loved having students visit me to 

discuss their learning progress. We have recently introduced the students to the ‘learning pit’. This pit is a visual 

representation of the learning process. A copy of the ‘pit’ has been included to support your discussions with you child/

children about their learning progress.  

 

SASS Recognition Week 

Last week we celebrated SASS Recognition Week. This week aims to recognise the contribution office, school learning 

support officers and general assistants make to the learning outcomes of students and the running of schools. I wish to 

thank Mrs T, Alison, Dawnie P, Dawn Mac, Preston, Sarah, Renata, Ella and Peter for their continued commitment to the 

students of Tingha Public School.  

 

 

I hope all the fathers and grandfathers enjoyed their Father’s Day and the gifts purchased from the Father’s Day stall. 

 

I am looking forward to another wonderful fortnight at Tingha Public School, with students growing stronger and smarter in 

their learning every day. 

 

 

Melinda Partridge 

Principal 

 

Canteen  

Tingha Public School is very fortunate to have a canteen that is operational everyday. This is due to the hard 

work of the P&C, Petta, a few parents and community members. Our need for canteen assistance is ongoing. 

We really appreciate the efforts of these volunteers, however if you can assist with the canteen please contact 

the school on 67 233 437. 

If we do not get additional assistance the canteens days may be reduced. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Spotlight on 

K/1 

 

 

 

Geography 

Building our own models 

of our classroom from  

Duplo 

https://www.pinterest.com/pin/294915475578445347/
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjWh-3cpq_dAhXaQN4KHaRyCKMQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pifmarket.com%2Fboutique%2Fjouet-cadeaux%2Flego-duplo-6176-jeu-de-construction-boite-de-complement-
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwii8KKqp6_dAhWQAYgKHdCuDygQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.istockphoto.com%2Fphotos%2Flego-duplo&psig=AOvVaw2aGTYN-XXqPkD6uhB41LAY&ust=1536629843350660


 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

K/1 designed and 

made an object  

using different  

materials for an 

outdoor area 



 

  

Cooking 

 with  

Kindergarten 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjt4LTDlK_dAhWMQN4KHZqtDGYQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Ffr.123rf.com%2Fphoto_70800932_baker-ou-le-caract%25C3%25A8re-p%25C3%25A2tisserie-dessin-anim%25C3%25A9-
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwi_xozAnq_dAhWEAYgKHQmLCW8QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fall-free-download.com%2Ffree-vector%2Fcartoon-cooking-pig.html&psig=AOvVaw3ojUW5XKHfPfCTlIzKrQEo&ust=1536
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiyo6X2oq_dAhUBO3AKHUUdAn0QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.peninsulabayresortbali.com%2Fkids-cooking-class-balinese-traditional-dance-classes.htm&psig=AOvVaw00-


 

 

 

Kindergarten loved making meatballs with 

Mrs Mac .  

An ingredient was missing but we won’t tell 

who forgot that will we Kindergarten? 

      Kindergarten enjoyed cooking and 

eating meatballs with Mrs Mac. 

There was something missing, but we 

won’t tell who forgot that, will we  

Kindergarten? 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjeoauem6_dAhVKQN4KHQpnAQMQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fclipartxtras.com%2Fcategories%2Fview%2F9ea0c870c343281b7b77920ff8697cf786828508%2Fkitchen-clipart-borde
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwid4KaXpq_dAhXWM94KHb26ApsQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Facookingpotandtwistedtales.com%2F2017%2F10%2F04%2Fcandle-lit-word-wednesday%2Fkitchen-quotes%2F&psig=AO


P&C News 

At our last P&C Meeting we made a date for our Biannual Fete this will occur on Friday 3oth 
November from 5pm until 7pm. If you are interested in helping out or holding a stall of your own 
please call Alison at the School on 67 233 437. 
We welcome Parents and Caregivers to come along and be a part of the P&C . We have plenty of 
great fundraising ideas that need support in organising.  
 
 

Canteen News 

We are always looking for helpers in the Canteen. If you are willing to help out for an hour or two, 

please call and see Petta in the Canteen. If there are no helpers to volunteer there may be days 

when the canteen will be forced to close due to illness or other commitments.  

 
 

     

 

     

 

     

 

 
 

 

     

 

     

 

 

     

 

 
 

     

 

     

 

 

     

 

 

 

Save the date 

Tingha Public School P&C are holding 

our Biannual Fete on Friday 30th  

November from 5pm til 7pm. 

More information to follow at a later 

date. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


